Ormeau Park Surgery


Important Patient Information, please ensure you read this leaflet
Your smear has been taken today.  Please telephone the Practice on 02890 642914 for your results in 4 weeks’ time.  Please ensure that the Practice has the correct contact details for you, both address and telephone number.  You must inform the Practice immediately if you change your address.  You must also inform the hospital appointments office of a change of address.

There are 3 possible outcomes.
1.     We will no longer be sending results to patients with normal results but we advise you to telephone us for the results in 4 weeks time. If your test is normal, you will be informed when you telephone when it should be repeated.  
2.     You will be notified by letter, if your smear is inadequate and requires repeating. 
3.     You will be notified by letter if your smear shows either:  
   
     Borderline changes or mild changes 
- When borderline or mild changes are reported, the cervical sample will be screened for high risk types of human papilloma virus (HPV). 
- If HPV is found, you will be referred for a more detailed examination called a colposcopy. 
- If HPV is not found, your risk of cancer is extremely small and you will not need any further follow up at this time. 
You will be invited for screening again in 3-5 years time. 

     Moderate or severe changes 
- To decide whether or not you need treatment, a colposcopy will be carried out. 
If examination by colposcopy is advised, the hospital will write to you to invite you to attend the colposcopy clinic. Please ensure that the surgery has an up to date correct address and telephone number for you for your referral.
If you do not attend your appointment for Colposcopy
If you fail to attend your first appointment for the Colposcopy Outpatient Clinic you will not be sent a second appointment. 
No further appointments will be made for you.  If you do not attend your referring clinician, (the person who took your smear) will be informed.
If you cannot attend your appointment please inform the hospital using the number on your appointment letter.
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